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Title
Report to the Legislature | Cash Flow Loans Made to Courts in 2022-23
Summary
Pursuant to Government Code section 68502.6(d), the Judicial Council is required to report to the Legislature
annually on all cash flow loans made to the courts. None were made to the trial courts in 2022-23. On or before
August 30, 2023, Judicial Council staff submitted the Report on Cash Flow Loans Made to Courts in 2022-23.
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